
McCarthy Catholic College Cricket Club 

 
President:  Tim Godden 
Secretary:  Bede Maher 
Treasurer:  Sharon Stuart 
Registrar: Damian Kenniff 
 
Correspondence to: Bede Maher - 2 Warren St, Tamworth NSW 2340 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

2 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Players 
 

McCarthy Catholic College Cricket Club is seeking players for the 2019 Year 7 
Tamworth Junior Cricket Competition. 
 

Season Structure:  
 

Play on Friday afternoons commencing at 4pm. 
 

The season commences on ………………..  
 

Information relating to teams, game format and draw will be forwarded after 
registrations have been organized. 
 

Fees: Total $80.00 
$60.00 per player registration and insurance (payable to Tamworth Junior Cricket)  
$20.00 per player ball and score book costs (payable to the School).  
 

Payment: By cheque to: “McCarthy Catholic College Cricket Club”.  
 

School Sports shirt and long white cricket pants are to be worn by all players.  
 

Parent Assistance: The McCarthy Catholic College Cricket Committee encourages 
any parents who can assist with umpiring, scoring, coaching and managing a team. 
Your assistance in this area is a requirement for registering teams. Please indicate 
what you would like to do in the relevant section of the Registration form. 
 
 
 

*** ACTION: 
 
If your child is interested to play cricket for McCarthy in Term 1, 2019 
please register by going to the following site:  www.playcricket.com.au 

 
 
 
Any questions please call Bede on 0428 469 761. 
 
 
On behalf of the McCarthy Catholic College Cricket Club. 

http://www.playcricket.com.au/

